
 - Senate Training with expert staff
 - Newly elected year reps in autumn elections

- Senate shake-up (no more reports and more discussion)
- SGUL device scheme and creation of the electronic device

survey 
- Discussion and feedback about the new George’s award

- Discussed exam result timings, managed to have exam results
released before Friday to allow time for students to contact the

exam team before the weekend.
- Paramedic reps set up the Paramedic Society

Term 1



- Start of the new Student Voice Awards – nominations opening soon!
- New books ordered for OT Students

- Opened discussion about BMS project supervision
- Job opportunities for reps in Program Validation Events

- Received explanation for radiographer dose badge mix-up
- Exploded and passed on the issue of lecturers not turning up for

lectures and other timetabling issues across all courses.
- Explored the poor engagement with in-service paramedics and how

the SU can more accurately represent them.
- Discussed in depth the implications of the UKMLA on our students and
collated the thoughts and feeling of the student body to be presented at

Meetings with the GMC.

Term 2



The change in the way we run senate has really
improved the forum for discussion. 

To build on this I will be handing over the plans to
improved engagement in senate and the rep system,
some of which were brought up by our current reps.
Suggestions include have new and quicker ways to
communicate, providing more opportunities to get

involved in the wider academic community and closing
the feedback-loop on changes brought through by senate.

Handover and beyond...


